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For Licensed Applicators who Supervise  

non-Certified Applicators 

In November 2024, new regulations became effective that enhance    
pesticide safety training and set standards for the supervision of         
non-Certified Applicators (nCA).  These changes include: 

 - Each nCA must receive the approved training every 12 months. 
 - Supervisors of nCA’s must maintain approved training records. 
 - Each nCA must be at least 18 years of age.   
The new regulations, approved training video, and recordkeeping       
templates are available in English and Spanish on the NCDA&CS  
website and at the QR codes below. 

For Pesticide Dealers 

Dealers must now keep a record of the categories of the Licensee 
who purchases Restricted Use Pesticides (RUPs).   

FOR MORE INFORMATION: SCAN THE QR CODES,  
GO TO HTTPS://WWW.NCAGR.GOV/SPCAP/PESTICIDE OR CALL (984)236-4575 
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